



TO \_\_KGH All Staff

FROM Danielle Cameron, Executive Director, KGH (Interim)

DATE Sept. 7, 2023

RE: Access to KGH Out-Patient Rehab Space – Now Available to All Staff

In our on-going commitment to support staff wellbeing, we are pleased to announce that all staff can now request access to use the KGH Out-Patient Rehab Space after hours.

With a special thank you to the KGH Medical Staff Association who have been notable champions in making this idea become a reality!

## Space may be accessed;

- 7 days/week
- From 7pm (1900) 6am (0600)

## To request access;

- Please complete the <u>Outpatient Rehab Space</u>
  Staff Waiver (fillable PDF)
- · You will receive an email once access has been granted



As this is space is mainly used for patient treatment, please treat with respect. Your help in wiping down equipment and maintaining this space is greatly appreciated.



Thank you, **Danielle Cameron**Executive Director, Clinical Operations, KGH